
Hot weather 

During hot weather we need to take some precautions to keep ourselves in peak 
learning conditions: 

● Carry a bottle of water at all times 
● Remove your blazer in hot areas such as corridors and playgrounds, 

please don’t put your blazer out of sight, you should professionally 
carry your blazer. You will be expected to wear your blazer to and from 
school and in classrooms until given permission to remove it by your 
teacher

Luckily we have air conditioning in classrooms and so these areas should stay 
cool. 

These precaution will end on Monday 
when the weather is set to drop down 
to a reasonable 24C.  We have text 
this advice to your parents and will 
remind you on Monday to wear your 
blazers as normal.  



Show how brilliant you are 

You must have your blazer with you at all times, on show 
today and tomorrow 

Top buttons and ties are still worn 

Shirts must be tucked in at all times 

On Monday we will return to blazer being worn when the 
temperature drops 



Water Bottles 
Please have a bottle 
of water with you to 
stay hydrated. Being 
hydrated will 
support your ability 
to learn 

Water fighting will is not 
acceptable. Any water 
fights will be 
sanctioned with a 
Head’s detention. 


